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To:
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Randyruf@aol.com
Sunday, January 31, 2010 2:25 AM
secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs:

I am against the proposed changes in the amount of leverage of the forex accounts. I have been trading the
way it is for a number of months and these changes will make it impossible for me to continue trading the way I
have been. I would have to close my account and look for another avenue to trade.

Randy Rufrano
954-562-8935


